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King County to replace
sewer pipelines in
Redmond

Details inside!

We know that you will have questions and concerns about this project, whether you live,
work, socialize, recreate, or commute in the area. We will work with project neighbors and
area users, community groups and organizations, schools, businesses, the City of Redmond,
and King County Parks. We’re committed to a timely response to questions and concerns
and we are available for meetings, briefings, and events. Our team is in the process of
reaching out to neighbors and organizations along the project route. If you are interested in
scheduling a briefing for your community or organization, please contact us.

You can also visit the project website and take a short survey to let us know the best way
to work with you. We look forward to hearing from you on how we can meet your needs.

Visit the project website at: www.kingcounty.gov/LkHills-LkSam
Call or email Monica Van der Vieren at 206-477-5502, Monica.Vandervieren@kingcounty.gov
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King County to replace regional sewer pipelines in Redmond

Reliable sewer service is the cornerstone of healthy communities and a healthy environment.

King County Wastewater Treatment Division (WTD) has collected and treated wastewater for 50 years — half a
century! Wherever you live, work, socialize, or recreate in Redmond, the water you use takes a journey down
your drain, travels through your pipes, the local sewer system, and finally, through the County’s pipes to an
award-winning treatment plant.

After decades of service, it's time for the County’s Lg King County

pipes to be replaced. While this project may mean S O L e e e
temporary construction inconveniences, the new

sewer will serve your community for the next
50 to 60 years.

In early 2016, WTD’s
team will present a
proposed sewer pipe
alignment and project
design will begin. Design,
including environmental
review and permitting,
will continue through
2017. Construction is
expected to begin in
2018 and be completed
in 2021.
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The map on page 2 shows the
route for the new Lake Hills/
Northwest Lake Sammamish
sewer line. The new pipeline is
in the same location as the old
pipeline for most of the route.

WHERE DOES YOUR WASTEWATER GO?

BRIGHTWATER
TREATMENT
PLANT

The project team was able to 05,
move the alignment in some WOODINVILLE
locations to reduce impacts to
people and the environment.
However, complicated wastewater o
flows and area development S
limited where the pipeline could -
be located. King County’s
team will be working closely
with neighbors and groups all
along the alignment to provide
information, answer questions,
and address concerns.
The Lake Hills/Northwest
Lake Sammamish sewer
line receives wastewater
from homes, businesses,
schools, and other KIRKLAND
organizations in an area
of almost 5,000 square N
acres in Redmond. b BERRONE
The water you use travels
down your drains to
the City of Redmond’s
sewer system. The City
of Redmond’s pipes »

send the wastewater to
King County’s system,
where it is carried to the
Brightwater Treatment
Plant in Woodinville for

treatment.
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